
  

UNITED PEOPLE'S FRONT 

SUBMISSION 10 CODESAI 

CONSENSUS. 

The United People's Front, noting with great concern 

the reservation statement submitted to Codesa on 24 February 

1992 by the Bophuthatswana Government, recommends that 

they (Bophuthatswana) be excluded in any assessment of 
Consensus at all Codesa meetings. 

  
 


